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We did it!  Through advocacy with the Department of Finance, the State Assembly Budget 
Committee, the League, the California Department of Social Services, The Western Center on 
Law and Poverty, and the Chancellor’s Office, the match language for CalWORKs has been 
stricken from the Budget Act of 2019.   
 
I would like to thank you all for your advice, support, and steadfast commitment to CalWORKs 
and our students. Dr. Viar, thank you for intervening several times to bring this issue to the 
attention of other colleges, the League, and the Chancellor’s Office.  This was a wonderful 
lesson on how advocacy can make a difference for programs and students across the state, and 
the CalWORKs Association now has a number of other legislative goals on our agenda.   
 
The new language can be found here: 
http://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billTextClient.xhtml?bill_id=201920200AB109, Section 
76, subparagraph 8.   
 

Once more, thank you for all your support! 

Aarin 

 

 
 
Aarin Edwards, MPA 
Director, CalWORKs Parents Program 
President-Elect, CalWORKs Association 
                            ••••• 
818.240.1000, extension 5846 
aedwards@glendale.edu 
www.glendale.edu/calworks 
www.calworksassociation.org 
www.linkedin.com/in/aarinedwards  
Pronouns: She/Her/Hers 
 
Here’s a screenshot for your enjoyment.   
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